To:

Subject:

MacMichael, Mary

FW: request

From: Sweeney, Melanie <msweeney@gpsd.us> Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:45 PM To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: RE: request

Yes, I agree with the request.



Melanie G. Sweeney Principal J. Harvey Rodgers School 301 Georgetown Road Glassboro, NJ 08028 856-652-2700 EXT 5101

From: Pimpinella, Erin <<u>epimpinella@gpsd.us</u>> Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:00 AM To: Silverstein, Mark <<u>msilverstein@gpsd.us</u>>

Cc: MacMichael, Mary < mmacmichael@gpsd.us>; Sweeney, Melanie < msweeney@gpsd.us>

Subject: request

Dear Dr. Silverstein,

My family and I recently moved from Glassboro to Wenonah. I would still like to have my daughter, Alexandra Pimpinella, attend Rodgers School for Kindergarten this coming school year. Would this be possible? Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Erin Pimpinella

August 10, 2021

Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent Glassboro School District 560 Joseph Bowe Blvd. Glassboro, NJ 08028

Dear Dr. Silverstein,

I am writing this letter to request that my daughter, Hannah Rulon continue to attend the Glassboro Public Schools in the 2021-2022 school year. Hannah will be entering 5th grade at Bowe School in the fall. In addition, I would like to continue to enroll our youngest daughter, Solara Rulon into 2nd grade at Dorothy L. Bullock School.

It is my hope that you and the Board of Education will accept Hannah and Solara into the district as you have done for other children of teachers in the district. As a teacher in this district, I am very happy with Glassboro Public Schools. The district demonstrates high standards, shows excellent student-teacher relations, and exceptional value in each student's education. I also believe that a school districts public image can only be enhanced when its teachers send their own children there.

Please inform us of the decision as soon as possible. We look forward to hearing from you. Be assured of my continued commitment to all our students regardless of your decision.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne E. Rulon Glassboro High School

From:

Stephenson, Craig

Sent:

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:39 AM

To:

MacMichael, Mary; Taibi, Rich; Marchese, Kelly

Subject:

RE: Request/Approval

Absolutely.



Craig S. Stephenson
Principal
Thomas E. Bowe School
GPSD School Safety Specialist
856-652-2700 EXT 3101

From: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:38 AM

To: Stephenson, Craig <cstephenson@gpsd.us>; Taibi, Rich <rtaibi@gpsd.us>; Marchese, Kelly <kmarchese@gpsd.us>

Subject: Request/Approval

Are you ok with the attached request?

Mary

From: GPSD Administrator <gbadmin@gpsd.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:36 AM
To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: Attached Image

From:

Taibi, Rich

Sent:

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 9:15 AM

To:

MacMichael, Mary; Stephenson, Craig; Marchese, Kelly

Subject:

RE: Request/Approval

Absolutely!

Fondly,

Rich Taibi, Principal Dorothy L. Bullock School 370 East New Street Glassboro, NJ 08028 Phone: (856) 652-2700 x4105

Stay up-to-date with the Bullock School via Facebook, Twitter & Wordpress!



From: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:38 AM

To: Stephenson, Craig <cstephenson@gpsd.us>; Taibi, Rich <rtaibi@gpsd.us>; Marchese, Kelly <kmarchese@gpsd.us>

Subject: Request/Approval

Are you ok with the attached request?

Mary

From: GPSD Administrator <gbadmin@gpsd.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:36 AM
To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: Attached Image

From:

Marchese, Kelly

Sent:

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 9:03 AM

To:

MacMichael, Mary; Stephenson, Craig; Taibi, Rich

Subject:

RE: Request/Approval

Yes

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

----- Original message -----

From: "MacMichael, Mary" < mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Date: 8/11/21 8:37 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Stephenson, Craig" <cstephenson@gpsd.us>, "Taibi, Rich" <rtaibi@gpsd.us>, "Marchese, Kelly"

<kmarchese@gpsd.us>
Subject: Request/Approval

Are you ok with the attached request?

Mary

From: GPSD Administrator <gbadmin@gpsd.us> Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 8:36 AM To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: Attached Image

To:

MacMichael, Mary

Subject:

FW: Board meeting staff members children attending the district

From: Stephenson, Craig <cstephenson@gpsd.us> Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 10:47 AM To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: RE: Board meeting staff members children attending the district

Yes. Approved on my end.



Craig S. Stephenson Principal Thomas E. Bowe School GPSD School Safety Specialist 856-652-2700 EXT 3101

From: Perewiznyk, Erin <<u>eperewiznyk@gpsd.us</u>>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 9:11 AM
To: MacMichael, Mary <<u>mmacmichael@gpsd.us</u>>

Subject: Board meeting staff members children attending the district

I completely forgot to submit a request for my daughter Emily Perewiznyk grade 4, to continue attending Glassboro school district. I saw this was on the board agenda for tonight's meeting.

Please let this be the official request and forward to whomever will need this, for tonight's meeting or the next board meeting.

Thank you Erin Perewiznyk School Nurse GHS